Haslingden High School

Drama Department
The Drama department at Haslingden High School believes that Drama enthuses in students a sense of their own capacity for expression.  It allows them an accessible and structured way to communicate ideas and feelings, which empower and validate their own experiences and views and gives them the vocabulary and confidence to manipulate the art-form in a way which makes others question their own.
We are a passionate and committed department of 3 specialists, who teach in two specialist Drama spaces and a spacious and open third room.  Sixth formers are taught almost exclusively in our Theatre and get the benefit of our state of the art lighting and sound facilities, validating the status afforded the subject by the school.

Key stage 3 classes (years 7 & 8) are taught a curriculum which mixes experiential, in role work, with more formal skills-based lessons, allowing students to develop a vocabulary with which to explore the themes and issues the schemes of work centre around.  We are big believers that success across key stage 4 and 5  is rooted in a positive experience here that firmly establishes the seriousness with which we treat the subject. At Haslingden we have a 3 year Key Stage 4, which allows us the luxury of a foundation year with Year 9 students, before formal assessments begin in Year 10 and continue across Year 11.  At GCSE we follow the AQA specification which ends with a written exam and serves as excellent preparation for ‘A’ level.  Take up is high – we currently have four Year 9, four Year 10 and two Year 11 GCSE groups with 20-25 students in each class. This year 91% of students achieved a level 4 or above , with 48% achieving a 7,8 or 9.
At ‘A’ level we offer the Edexcel Theatre Studies specification, to groups of between 10 and 15 candidates  Exam performance is consistently excellent and we have been in the top 10% of providers nationally for the last 3 years. 
We have a rich extra curricular culture at the school that we are always keen to develop and enrich.  Exam work takes up a large chunk of our extra curricular time, but we are looking to develop Drama clubs at Key Stages 3 and 4 for those students who love the subject but haven’t taken it as an option.  We alternate with the Dance department on a bi-annual basis in the putting on of a large scale, whole school show – usually a musical – and this year it’s our turn!  The successful candidate would need to be energetic, passionate, supremely well-organised and fully committed to all aspects of Drama’s life within the school.  We look forward to receiving your application.  Good Luck!

A Anderson

Head of Drama
